
From:   Brian Higgins   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 22, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No.0848-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The application has been amended with a corrected FAA coordination:  NG T210912


